
Limited public access in Ray
May Fire area
A 6-square-mile area owned by the Bureau of Land Management
near Gardnerville will have restrictions until Aug. 1, 2014.

Vehicles and woodcutting won’t be allowed in the Ray May burn
area while rehab work is preformed.

Signs will be posted saying what areas are open.

Two teen-age boys started the first Aug. 16 by not fully
extinguishing their campfire.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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